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Monday 19th February 2024 
 

Year 3/4 Competitive Dodgeball Team Event at Vale of York 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We appreciate that this is very short notice, however, we still wanted to provide the opportunity 
for our children to participate in this sporting event. We have been invited today to take part in a 
Dodgeball competition on Monday 26th February after school.  
 
The fixture will take place in the Vale of York School Hall. Miss King will be the teacher in charge 
of this event. The event will start approximately at 4.00 and finish at 4.45pm 
 
The children will need to bring a suitable P.E. kit (indoor trainers) and a drink. School will provide  
Headlands top. Children will be able to get changed before the end of the school day ready to be 
transported to the event.  
 
We would like to invite parents of any year 3/4 children who would like to participate, to complete 
the electronic form by 12 noon on Wednesday 21st February. School will then send a 
confirmation text to the children who have a place on Thursday 22nd February.  

 
https://forms.office.com/e/nq8LupDjEj 

 
The form is required to give permission for your child to attend and provide collection 
arrangements from Vale of York venue.  
 
The children will need transporting to this event and so we would ask for volunteer parents to 
help provide transport. If there are not enough parents volunteers to drive the team, 
unfortunately we will be unable to attend. Parking is available at the venue in the Vale of York car 
park.  
 
We encourage and appreciate parental support at these events and so you are very welcome to 
stay and support the Headlands Team. School will  contact any parents offering to transport 
children via text message.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Unsworth 
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